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The Honorable Bob Dole 
Senate Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington DC 

Dear Senator Dole, 
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Municipality of Jerusalem 
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Jerusalem, August 10, 1995 
14 B'Av 5755 

I am proud and honored to send to you the enclosed proposal on future developments 
of Jerusalem. 

I remember fondly our meeting in your office following your initiative regarding the 
American Embassy's move to Jerusalem, and am grateful for your ongoing loyalty, 
support, and involvement on behalf of our capital city. 

As we approach our Trimillennium anniversary, Jerusalem is facing a new era of 
growth and development. Now, more than ever, we need your support to help realize 
our goals. Your consideration of the enclosed material and your support for our 
crucial efforts would be most appreciated, and I would be pleased to receive any 
comments or thoughts that you may have on these matters. 

On behalf of myself, the people of Jerusalem, and lovers of the City of Peace all over 
the world, please allow me to express my true gratitude for all that you have done, for 
all that you are doing, and for all that you will strive to do in the future. 

02-296014 'Op!> ,02-297997 fill'?" ,91007, c•'?t:i.,, ,775 ."1.1'1 ,I N.,l>O .,,,, 

1 Safra Square, POB 775, Jerusalem, 91007, Israel, Tel. 02-297997, Fax. 02-296014 

• 'l'-'I''\'"\, H ~u .. 'l'-'l''\V'\'\V ~LA.'\\ •• V ._,....Wl-~_,JI .vvo ·'-:-'·'--'°' \ l_,.L-..,:,1~ . 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_009_000_013_A1b.pdf


